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 Daniel Zubaida OBJEMPER2014/7851/P 09/03/2015  11:46:44 This application should be rejected as the proposed building is much to large for the site and will have 

an adverse effect on neighbouring properties due to the massive increase in traffic in the area. In 

addition, the double basement with underground carparking for 33 cars is ludicrous and may well affect 

the water table. Has any suitability report by an independent party (commissioned by the Council but 

paid for by the developers) been produced? Mature trees on the site will be destroyed.

Many thanks

Dan

71A Fitzjohns 

Avenue

NW36PD

 patricia orwell COMMEM

AIL

2014/7851/P 09/03/2015  11:06:28 I object to this application because

*  the proposed building is much to large for the site

*  it will have an adverse effect on neighbouring properties

*  the double basement is unnecessary and may well affect neighbouring properties and the water table

*  mature trees on the site will be destroyed

While I understand and appreciate the need for retirement properties this application should be rejected 

as it stands and the developer asked to scale it down

71g fitzjohns ave

nw3 6pd

 patricia orwell COMMEM

AIL
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nw3 6pd
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